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Lane Closure on Kūhiō Highway near Hanalei Bridge for Emergency Work 
 

 

Līhu‘e, Kaua‘i, HI – 01/09/20 - Kaua‘i Island Utility Cooperative (KIUC) will be closing one 

lane of Kūhiō Highway on Friday, January 10 from 8:30 a.m. until work is completed for 

emergency work.  

Crews will be replacing a pole on Kūhiō Highway on the north side of the Hanalei Bridge. 

During this time, one lane of traffic will remain open to alternating traffic. Motorists are 

advised to expect delays and to drive safely through the work area.   
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